
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chilton Primary School – Newsletter 11 – Friday 12th March 
One Childhood, One Chance 

Office General Enquiries Email: office@chiltonprimary.co.uk (Tel: 597695) 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have enjoyed such a fantastic week with a school full of children again! I know there were some 
nerves on Monday morning but the smiles and excitement from the children throughout this week 
have been absolutely amazing. We have focused on a smooth transition from online learning to the 
classroom and lessons have carried on from where they left off. So although Monday was a re-start, 
for the children and their learning it was as seamless as possible. They have all been fantastic and 
have amazed us all once again with their resilience and their courage. 

So that the children make a distinction between home and in school learning, the only ‘homework’ 
we will ask the children to complete this term before Easter is reading for all and times table 
practice (for Year 2-6). Teachers will be updating blog pages each Friday with information about 
what the children have learned and what they are moving on to. Messages and general information 
will also be in the blogs which are on our website under the Supporting Learning tab and then the 
year group pages (also by clicking here). 

Thank you to everyone at home for making this transition back to school a success. Our thanks for 
also following the health and safety procedures on the school site. If I may clarify once again, the 
gate by the allotments is for entrance only. The exit when you are dropping off and collecting 
children is via the other end of the car park. This is to prevent crowding on the path leading up to 
Chilton Lane (which is not the schools to police). I do allow the small number of Year 5 and 6 
children who leave the school unaccompanied at the end of the day to leave via that exit after 3:20. 
This is because I want them to take the shortest and safest route to the adult they are meeting or 
their homes when they leave the site alone and they do not created crowding issues doing this. 

Next Friday (19th March) is Comic Relief. We wanted to arrange something that was as easy as 
possible to join in with so we have opted for a Crazy Hair Day. Next Friday, the children are invited 
to come in with whatever hair style, crazy or not, for a voluntary donation that will go to Comic 
Relief.  

 

 

Best wishes 

  

Mrs Kate Law  

Head of School 

 

mailto:office@chiltonprimary.co.uk
https://www.chiltonprimary.co.uk/page/?title=SUPPORTING+LEARNING&pid=80


 

The Good News Section 
 

On the 12th February, Miss Miles (Team Indigo teacher) gave birth to baby Oscar. Mum, Dad and 
baby are all doing well! 

 

House Points 
Romans 495 

Saxons 823 

Normans 602 

Vikings 1125 
 

Chilton Hero Awards this week: 
Super Star of the Week = Grace Miles 

Super Star Team of the Week = Team Ocean 
Plus a Gold Award for Francesca in Team Ocean 

 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
Thursday 1st April – end of Term 4  - normal finish times 
Monday 19th April – Term 5 begins 
 

Contact Details: 
Mrs Kate Law – Head of School – headofschool@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Natalie Barrow – Deputy Head (maternity leave) 
Mrs Hannah Cheshire – Acting Deputy Head – hannah.cheshire@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr Matthew Lamprell – Assistant Head KS2 – m.lamprell@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Emily Hughes – SENCo – senco@vikingacademytrust.com  
Mrs Michaela Lewis – Executive Headteacher – eht@vikingacademytrust.com  
Mr Neil Roby – Chair of Governors – neil.roby@vikingacademytrust.com  
 
Miss Emma Dudley-Smith – Team Royal – emma.dudley-smith@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
 Miss Elaine Miles – Team Indigo (maternity leave)  
Miss Nicki Wright – Team Turquoise – nicki.wright@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Kirby Walker – Team Cyan – Kirby.walker@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Emily Davey – Team Teal – Emily.davey@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Poppy Keam – Team Periwinkle – poppy.keam@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr Sean Mason – Team Ocean – sean.mason@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Michaela Gale – Team Sky – Michaela.gale@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Grace Howell – Team Sky – grace.howell@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Claire Cousins – Team Sapphire – Claire.cousins@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr George Cook – Team Cornflower – George.cook@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr Tom Abel – Team Ultramarine – tom.abel@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Helen Rowland-Hill – Team Peacock – helen.rowland-hill@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
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Mr Gary Clifford – Team Azure – gary.clifford@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr David Wheeler – Team Cobalt – david.wheeler@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Amy Lane – Team Aqua – amy.lane@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Paula Bax – Team Topaz – paula.bax@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Carol Isaac (Year 6 teacher) – carol.isaac@chiltonprimary.co.uk 

 
 

mailto:gary.clifford@chiltonprimary.co.uk
mailto:david.wheeler@chiltonprimary.co.uk
mailto:amy.lane@chiltonprimary.co.uk
mailto:paula.bax@chiltonprimary.co.uk
mailto:carol.isaac@chiltonprimary.co.uk

